
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I thought it may be helpful to complete a fortnightly update of how things are in school, rather than 

monthly.  It has been a wonderful first week back – just magical to have our children back in school 

and laughing, loving, learning and achieving. 

I would like to thank our children, and all parents for your support with regards to the arrival and 

departure from school.  The morning systems to be working far more fluidly, but everyone has 

shown respect for social distancing whilst on our school grounds. 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

See you on Monday xx  
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Snack  

Thank you to those families who 

have organised the ordering and 

payment for snack.  It isn’t too late.  

You can order on Monday £3.00 for 

snack and drink, £1.50 for snack 

only. If you wish to pay from now 

until half term – just contact the 

school office to clarify the cost. 

Welcome 

Welcome to our school family to Stanley, Jack and 

Lincoln who join us in Year 2, 4 and 3.  All have 

had fantastic first days/week.  More smiles to fill 

our school. 

Growing up 

It has been so lovely to see last year’s Y6 heading off 

for their first days at secondary school.  There have 

been very pleasing reports of them showing 

confidence, brilliant attitudes and KSJ values.  Well 

done to each of them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of the day 

Thank you for your patience with the 

close of the day procedures.  I know it 

isn’t ideal to collect one sibling, then walk 

around the school building to return to 

collect the next.  I am very reluctant to 

arrange a wider staggered collection, 

however, I do recognise that for some 

families it isn’t an easy process.  I am 

happy for families with siblings to arrive 

at the later time to collect the children, if 

this is more suitable. 

Celebration Worship 

Unfortunately, we are not able to share our 

celebration worships together at the moment.  

Classes will still have stars of the week, and 

celebrate individuals in their own ways.  Class 1 and 

2 are able to get together with some social 

distancing to be able to celebrate together.   

Mrs Jones will prepare videos for the classes to 

show and share her joy at their achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


